
September 16, 2024 
 

Terry Fox 
 
Dear Students & Parents/Guardians, 
 

Once again, the Students of Beaconsfield High School are organizing our annual Terry Fox 
Run.  This year’s run/walk is scheduled for Wednesday, September 25, 2024 (Rain Date 
September 26).  We will be celebrating Beaconsfield High School’s 
44th run.  Beaconsfield High School is proud to have participated in every Terry Fox 

Run to date, and to have raised over $455,000 over the past 43 years.  
  
We are asking all families to pledge online 

at https://schools.terryfox.ca/BeaconsfieldHighSchool.   
On the left-hand side of the page, please click on DONATE and follow the instructions from 
there.  ONLINE PLEDGING IS THE MOST EFFICIENT & SAFEST WAY TO 
PLEDGE.  Note that all individual pledges of $25.00 or more are automatically issued a tax 

receipt.  We completely understand that given the circumstances, finances can be 
tough.  Please do not feel obliged to donate.  That being said, every little bit helps.  We will 
have donations boxes set up at the Cycle 1 and 2 offices as well for those who would like to 

donate cash.  We will not be collecting paper pledge forms.  Cash donations will remain 
anonymous and no tax receipts will be given.  
 
All students at BHS participate in the run/walk.  All students will meet at the front of the 

school at 12:00 and begin the run shortly after.  Upon returning to the school, they will 
have the opportunity to buy a BBQ lunch, hosted by the Student Life Team.  The remainder 
of the afternoon will consist of an outdoor carnival taking place on the backfield.  The school 
day ends at 3:35pm. 

 
If you have made arrangements with your child(ren) to come home early to study after 
their TF Run and lunch, please send a message that morning with your child’s name, grade 

level and time of departure to the appropriate cycle emails:  jbocking@lbpsb.qc.ca (Cycle 1 
– Grade 7 & 8) or lreid04@lbpsb.qc.ca (Cycle 2 – Grade 9, 10, 11). 
 
2 Hot Dogs/Veggie Dogs, or 1 Hamburger/Cheeseburger & Chip & 1 Drink will cost 

$5.00.  TCBY will also be sold for $3.00.  Cotton Candy and Popcorn will also be sold 
throughout the afternoon.  Please note that the cafeteria will be closed on this day. 
 

Thank you for your support.  Together we can help find a cure for cancer. 
 
Adam Cox-Twardowski & The Student Life Team 
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